
Notice for Public Comment and Review of Wastewater Preliminary Engineering Report Update Project 

and Environmental Review Record 

The Lockwood Water and Sewer District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Lockwood Fire Station, 501 Johnson Lane, Billings, MT, for the purpose of obtaining comments 

regarding the 2020 Wastewater Preliminary Engineering Report Update and the environmental review 

record for the proposed Phase 3 Sewer Subdistrict Improvements. This proposed project will include 

installation of new sewer trunk and collection mains, manholes, sewer services to property line, and lift 

stations. Social distancing will be observed. 

At the public hearing, the proposed project will be explained, including the purpose and proposed area of 

the project, activities, budget, possible sources of funding, any costs that may result for local citizens as a 

result of the project, and a decision will be made on the environmental assessment. All interested persons 

will be given the opportunity to ask questions and express opinions regarding the proposed project and 

any environmental impacts. 

Comments may be given orally at the meeting or submitted in writing before 2:00 P.M. on Wednesday, 

July 8, 2020. 

Anyone wanting to review the environmental review record and project impacts or submit questions and 

comments should contact Mike Ariztia, District Manager, at 406-259-4120. Copies of the proposed Phase 

3 expansion area map and draft environmental record are available at the Lockwood Water and Sewer 

District Office at 1644 Old Hardin Road, on the District’s website at www.lockwoodwater.com and will 

also be available at the public meeting. 
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